

Cindrich Elementary

13455 90th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 8A2 Telephone: (604) 590-3211 * Fax: (604) 590-3354 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte Vice-Principal: Ms. L. Smith June 27th 2019

Our school year is ending and with mixed emotions we say good-bye. We have an amazing staff and would like to thank everyone for all their work and dedication. We have had an incredible year!

What an exciting place to work and learn! Today, June 27th the students will be taking home the summary report of their year's work. The school supply list is posted on our website. The Primary students' parents can order on line from schoolstart.ca. The deadline has passed but parents can order on line and pay the \$5 shipping fee. It is an easy way to have all the supplies ordered and have your child's name on the items and the company delivers the supplies to the school. On Friday June 28th there will be no school for the students.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our parents and family members that have volunteered in many capacities such as driving on field trips, helping out with the hot lunch, reading with our primary students, supporting our fund raisers, and being there for your children. We would like to thank Mr. Dale Arnold our crossing guard at 92nd and 134th who is there rain or shine helping our families cross that intersection safely.

At our final assembly we bid a fond farewell and good luck to some of our staff members; We wish our staff that is leaving our school the best and thank them for their work; Mr. P. Sawatzky, our counsellor, Ms. D. Wong, LST; Mr. H. Donnelly, LST; Mr. David Harding, ABASW; Ms. M. Gill EA; Ms. C. Heinrich, teacher/librarian; and Ms. S. Keshane Aboriginal Support Worker. We wish them all the best in their new schools.

Dates to Remember:

June 28 Administration Day (Students do not attend)

September 3 First day of school 10:00 am to 11:00 am (1 hour)

One last request to all our families, we ask everyone to look for missing library books or textbooks. After our inventory of the library, we have a number of books that have gone missing this year. Bring them back in September. ©

Congratulations to our Grade Seven students, we wish them success in their next step in education!

Division 1

Ahmad Abdul Salam, Hudson Baird, Ria Bhullar, Parneet Chandi, Bhavjot Chouhan, Tanveer Dhillon, Gurnoor Dhothar, Joban Gill, Aparna Gupta, Vidhi Gupta, Janeesh Johal, Sumayya Kandawala, Harnoor Kaur, Manjinder Kaur, Sara Khaira, Bhagman Khella, Ramneek Kooner, Simrat Matharu, Salehah Nisha, Jiya Parhar, Ashi Rakhra, Marla Roque, Rianna Sharma, Mehak Vasdeva, Christopher Vokey, Shonteya Walker, Henah Yaqubi

Division 2

Logan Baker, Bavneet Birring, Daman Chandi, Nimrit Gill, Mathew Hussey, Angela Kanwar, Josephine Onyame, Sartaj Rattanpal, Juan Rodriguez, Gurleen Sandhar, Shubha Sharma, Inderjeet Singh

Division 3

Saja Alrefai, Ravnoor Chahal, Natalia Cuellar, Sahib Gill, Inayat Haror, Elisa Haxhiu, Ekamveer Mangat, Hilton Nguyen, Tina Nguyen, Guneet Rai, David Rawasalevu

Our school office will re-open on August 26th, 2019.

Have a safe and wonderful summer and see you, Tuesday
September 3rd, 2019 at 10:00 am until 11:00 am
Full day of school starts on Wednesday at 8:30 am for Grade 1 to
Grade 7!

Our Healthy School Goal is to try to keep healthy by turning off the TV, videogames and electronics this summer. We encourage you to be active by checking out our local parks, pools, and beaches and try hiking, biking, playing, shooting basketballs, kicking a soccer ball and swimming. We look forward to our students sharing the healthy activities they participated during the summer. You may win a prize... Keep healthy!

Have a safe and happy summer break!